
OFFICE OF THE 
BRITISH COLUMBIA CONTAINER 
TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

March 14, 2017 

Third Party Review of Truck Tag Management System 

The Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) is issuing a Request for Proposals 

seeking the consulting services of an independent, third-party transportation specialist who has the 

knowledge and skills to assess and make recommendations on the performance of the Lower Mainland 

drayage industry with particular focus on the development and operation of a Truck Tag system. 

The recommendations arising from this study will be considered in conjunction with the input received 

from OBCCTC stakeholders as part of its Truck Tag System Consultation. 

Sincerely, 

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

Michael Crawford 

Deputy Commissioner 
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